
 Reading at home every day for at least ten minutes will improve children's reading.

Osborne pupils will bring home two reading books each week (this may not change each

week based on the size of the book) in their Osborne book bag.

Note down what your child has read and any comments you have about their reading on Boom

Reader.

Pupils need to bring their books in their book bag in every day.

Online Home Learning 

All pupils should access Oxford Reading Buddy or Reading Plus at home.

Pupils read books allocated to them by Class Teachers.

Pupils take quizzes to demonstrate their understanding of the book. 

OSBORNE HOME LEARNING

Reading at home

Spelling at home

Pupils in Years 3-6 will be working on set spellings each half term.

These spellings are listed on our school website in each year group's section of the website.

Pupils will have 10 spellings per week. 

Children should practise these spellings at home at least three per week. 

Practice 1: Child look at the spelling, say the spelling, cover the spelling, write the spelling and

then check. 

Practice 2:  Child look at all of the spellings. Parent/Carer say the spelling, child write the

spelling and then check.  Repeat practice 1 for any incorrect spellings. 

Practice 3: Child look at the spellings incorrect from practice 2. Parent/Carer say the spelling,

child write and then check. Repeat practice 1 for any incorrect spellings.



Writing and Grammar at home

OSBORNE HOME LEARNING

Maths at home

Pupils in Year 3 will receive maths activities to help them 

to consolidate their learning. These will be given out on 

Fridays and need to be returned the following Thursday.

Online Home Learning

All pupils have a login for Times Tables Rocktars/Numbots.

Children should be practising maths skills at least three times per week at home. 

CREATIVE WRITING

Home Learning Branches are sets of activities linked to your child's English

lessons. These can be completed at home. 

Your child will receive three Home Learning Branches per year. 

GRAMMAR

Pupils in Year 3 will receive grammar activities to help them 

to consolidate their learning. These will be given out on 

Fridays and need to be returned the following Thursday.


